PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
TOWN OF CICERO – ATV/UTV ROUTES ON TOWN ROADS
PUBLIC NOTICE is given to all persons in the Town of Cicero that a public hearing will be held on July 9, 2020, at 7:00 PM at the Cicero Town Hall, to solicit comments on proposed ATV and UTV use on Town roads.  All persons interested are invited to attend this hearing and be heard. 
Lori Klevesahl, Clerk
